
March 2018 Early Childhood Board Report 
 

CHILD: Cultural Heritage Improving Learning and Development(CHILD)Grant implementation… 
 

o Cultural Coordinator Beth Hill, BB & LPSD District Early Learning Coordinators Esther 
Pepin and Glenda Egli assembled and shipped to all 16 sites in the CHILD Cohort. 

 

 
 

 
 

o The next round of kit supplies have arrived and will be assembled and distributed in 
March.  
 

o My Teachstone online professional development continues with the group completing 
Positive Climate, Teacher Sensitivity & Regard for Student Perspectives.  Future topics are 
Behavior Management & Productivity.  
 

o Alutiiq Apps language development app and book apps.  Have you checked them out? 
 

 
 



 
 

o Alaska literature selections ready to ship to all 16 sites.  Book recommendations are 
welcome.     

o Tanya Salmon has moved on to another career, leaving the Igiugig preschool position 
vacant.  Tess Hostetter has stepped in as the substitute to keep the preschool program 
going.   

 

 
 
 

Candace Berner Book Program (Birth-3yr)… 
o Village Literacy Representatives(VLR) at all LPSD communities 

 
o Ongoing purchase of high quality books to keep a good selection of book for each age group 

(Birth, 1st, 2nd, & 3rd birthdays).  We’re always looking for new book titles.  If you have any 
recommendations, please send to Glenda Egli, gegli@lpsd.com  

 
 

o Bristol Bay’s Esther Pepin shares First Book literature selections to help replenish our 
supply of books. 

 

 
 

o 3rd(Mar, Apr, May) book bag distribution was sent out at the end of February.  Occasionally 
we miss a child here and there.  Please let us know if and when this happens as we want to 
ensure that ALL birth to 3 year old children receive their book bags.  Contact Kate Cornell 
at kcornell@lpsd.com or Glenda Egli at gegli@lpsd.com 
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